P. O. BOX 727
WARNER ROBINS, GEORGIA
November 18, 1954

Mr. S.R, Morss
RFD # 3
Bradford, Mass,

Dear Mr. Morss:

I am sorry we are so late in answering your letter of Nov, 9, 1954. I
assure you that if we hear from you again, we will be more prompt in
answering, as we really did appreciate your letter.

We ran equipment checks for several evenings early in the month, Your
log check of Nov, 9, from 4305 to 4:28% A.M. EST checks with our log of
that date, '

We went on a regular commercial schedule at 5:45 A.M., Nov. 13, 1954.

We are using Collins equipment, throughout, with a stainless 200 foot
guyed tower with a ground system of 120 hard drawn copper wire radials
200 feet long, located 2.4 miles outside the City Limits of Warner Robihs,
Georgia, and we have found that our signal is reaching out far beyond

our expectations,

We have had letters from all over the south and southeast, and even some

from New York and Pennsylvania, and beleive me, we really appreciate
each one,

Once again, Mr, Morss, may I say that we were very happy to hear from
you and receive your detailed log of our Nov, 9 broadcast. Thank you,
algo, for do kindly enclosing a postage stamp for our convenience in
angwering your letter.

Sincere best regards from the "Sunny South",

Yours truly,

Howard George
General Manager
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